Sapido

3 December 2015

Mr. Butch Inks

St. Paul Fire Department
645 Randolph Ave

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Mr. Inks,

We currently have in our possession a large quantity of hazardous material protective equipment for
which we no longer have a need for, Since the St. Paul Fire Department would respond if a hazardous
material emergency would occur at our facility, we would like to donate this equipment to you.

We have maintained this inventory of equipment for years and we are unsure of its integrity. Although it
has never been used, we suspect that some of it may be unusable in real emergency situations, Therefore,
we recommend to use the donated equipment for training purposes. We estimated the value of this
donation to approximately $100.00.

In the event that you are interested in this donation, please contact me at the number listed below.

Regards,
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Myriam Trepanier, EHS Coordinator
Saputo Dairy Foods USA, LL.C
Direct: (651) 765-6188

Saputo Dairy Foods USA, LLC 4041 Highway 61 N Phone: 651-426-1633 www.saputo.com
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